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                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA  
7MS  
7SA  
8A    No Assembly This Week 
8JO  
9GG  
9KD  
10L  
10LG  
11AK  
11RS  

 
 

Class  
Of the 
Week 

 

 
 

And Finally… 

Please keep checking the website and Facebook page for any updates. Stay safe.  
Please keep familiarising yourselves with the Covid-19 Absence; A Quick Guide for Parents. This 

can be found on the school website and newsletter link page. 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  

 

Ashley Action! 
Year 9 students took part in a virtual careers lesson with the NHS to find out more about the different jobs 
available. Students had the opportunity to speak to an occupational therapist and doctor about their jobs and 
participated in a quiz all about the NHS. The students were the first group in our school to experience talking to 
employers virtually and they engaged extremely well. We will be undertaking similar sessions with other year 
groups next term. 
As part of their Geography lesson, 7SA have been out in their local area looking for physical and human features 
and land use in the area.  

Well done to students who have been in the green zone for the last 7 days on DoodleMaths: 
J.Clarke/W.Parkinson/L.Roberts/M.Vickery/C.Burrows/C.Priestley/K.Darley/R.Hughes/K.Wood/A.Lynskey/C.

Musa/J.Macko-Pearson/E.French/M.Hesketh/O.Johnson/C.Vickery 
A special thank you to one of our very talented year 9 students Liam, for making this beautiful, personalised 
bauble for our Christmas Tree. 
A reminder to parents that it is essential they keep their child off if they are showing symptoms or someone in 
their household is showing symptoms of Covid.  
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